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LETTER REQUESTING SUBCONTRACT REPORTS – SAMPLE LETTER

INSTRUCTIONS

· This sample letter is required to be used under contracts which include the FAR Clause 52.219-9 when the contractor requires a reminder to submit the SF 294 and SF 295 forms. 

· This sample letter requires customization to address which of the subcontract report(s) the Contractor failed to submit.

· REMINDER FOR CONTRACTING OFFICERS:  Upon receipt of the completed SF 294, please ensure two (2) copies of the report are provided to the Acquisition Division Small Business Specialist in DTS-853.
{Insert date}

{Insert the Contractor’s name, address and the 

name of the assigned contract administrator} 


Subject: Reminder - Subcontract Reporting Requirement; Contract No. {Insert proposed contract number}
Dear {Insert name of the Contractor’s Contract Administrator}:

In accordance with paragraph (d)(10) of the contract clause FAR 52.219-9 entitled “Small Business Subcontracting Plan,” you are reminded of the contract requirement to submit subcontract reports on Standard Forms (SF) 294 and 295 (copies enclosed) attributable to the subject contract.  To date, it appears that you have failed to submit the required report(s) as stipulated in the contract.  Please submit these forms in accordance with the instructions thereon and as stipulated in your contract.

Your cooperation is appreciated and required by your contract to ensure accurate reporting to the Department of Transportation of all subcontract award data attributable to Volpe Center contracts.   Please feel free to call me at {Insert telephone number} if you have any questions regarding this reminder.







Sincerely,







{Insert the name of 







the Contracting Officer}






Contracting Officer

Enclosures

bcc:  Official File

         DTS-85X/Reading File 
